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Department of Health Announces Additional Round of
Free Covid-19 Testing Territory-wide
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The V.I. Department of Health has announced that it would be providing free Covid-19 drive-thru
testing throughout the USVI this week. A valid ID is required for testing. 

On Tuesday and Thursday, testing will take place at the Canegata Recreational Center from 10:00
a.m. to 1:00 p.m on St. Croix, and in St. Thomas, the testing will take place from 1:00 p.m to 3:00
p.m at the Home Depot parking lot.

St. John testing will be held on Wednesday at the V.I. Port Authority Gravel Parking Lot from
1:30 p.m. to 4:40 p.m.

According to the latest Covid-19 update provided by D.O.H. Monday night, there were 72 active
cases and 102 pending tests across the territory.
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